
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
We would like to formally oppose this Proposal.  We are long term residents of Newmarket and have 
quickly watched our beautiful only Green Space here disappear for huge subdivisions. This proposal to 
now develop one of the only green spaces left within Newmarket’s municipal boundaries is deeply 
troubling. We strongly oppose this proposed development which will not doubt be extremely damaging 
to the environment.  
We can’t continue to irresponsibly development Key Greeenspace. The Oak Ridges Moraine affects  one 
of Canada’s most important water supplies. Development will undoubtedly contaminate the soil and 
water. Contamination affects the water supply which in turn diseases can be transported through 
contaminated waters. If that isn’t concerning enough, the hundreds if not thousands of plant species 
and biodiversity will be severely  and negatively affected. 
 
LET'S' protect our Environment by saving it and our People’s Health and Lifestyle should be better for it.  

 

Stan and Donna Colley 


